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Process for Establishing Salary Ranges for Tenured Faculty within Different Disciplines - UNCG 

 

The Senior Vice Provost is responsible for overseeing the establishment of salary ranges for tenured 

faculty.  UNCG participates in and acquires the annual faculty salary survey prepared by the College and 

University Professional Association for Human Resources (CUPA).  This national survey contains faculty 

salary data for peer institutions by academic discipline.  The salary survey is generally available in 

February of each year and is kept on file in the Office of Academic Resources.   Salary ranges are 

managed in accordance with the Board of Governors’ annual resolution on salary matters.  Faculty salary 

increases are submitted on the quarterly salary increase report and fall within the specified salary ranges. 

 

 


